From:

Sent: 18 June 2020 22:38

To: Martin Dockrell <Martin.Dockrell@phe.gov.uk>

Subject: Strictly Confidential - Concerns Regarding Products Sold by Japan Tobacco International

Strictly Confidential
Dear Mr Dockrell

Please find attached our letter regarding cigarette products placed on the market by Japan Tobacco
International.

Regards

British American Tobacco

Tel





